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Friday 3rd July 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope that you are all well and that you have had a good week. 

As you will know, we are giving all of the children in their current classes a chance to say goodbye to their friends 

and teachers before the end of term. Most of these meetings are taking place on Wednesday 15th July, with the 

exception of Harriers class and the Year 6 children, whose sessions will take place on different days. The timetable 

for the goodbye meetings is as follows: 

Wednesday 15th July 2020 on the Infant site 

Class Time 

Wagtails with Mrs Slade 9.00am - 9.45am  

Pipits with Mrs Haigh  10.00am - 10.45am 

Robins with Mrs Wills 11.00am - 11.45am 

Kingfishers with Mrs Walmsley 1.00pm - 1.45pm 

Puffins with Miss White 2.00pm - 2.45pm 
 

Wednesday 15th July 2020 on the Junior site 

Class Time 

Merlins with Mrs Billenness 9.00am - 9.45am 

Kestrels with Miss Smith and Mrs Gay 10.30 - 11.15am 

Peregrines with Miss Dare 1.00pm - 1.45pm 

Buzzards Year 5 children with Mr Smith 2.00pm - 2.45pm 

 

Year 6 children are having their Leaver’s picnic on Monday 13th July from 1.45pm - 3.00pm. 

Harriers Class will meet with Miss Chandler for their final time on Thursday 16th July from 9.15am - 10.00am. 

All of the goodbye meetings will take place on the school playground on each site and the children will sit at a safe 

distance from one another. The children do not need to wear school uniform for their visit and do not need to bring 

anything with them, other than a cushion or something soft to sit on, a drink and a snack and their asthma inhaler if 

they have one. Parents will need to drop children off and collect them at the end of their allotted time. 

During their visit, the teachers will give the children their school books to bring home, along with their end of year 

school report. If children are unable to attend the meetings, their report will be sent home in the post and we will 

arrange for you to collect their school books. We very much look forward to seeing the children for their goodbye 

sessions. 
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This is to remind you that on Monday 6th July we will write to inform parents of your child’s class teacher for 

September and on Tuesday 7th July, the teachers will send your child a welcome letter inviting them to complete 

some work to be sent to school either by email or post. 

Next week, video tours of each site and of the classrooms will be available to view on our website so that the 

children can familiarise themselves with the school sites and their new classrooms. 

We wish to inform you of the government’s announcement that schools will not be open to any children throughout 

the summer holiday. The first day of term for children at King Ina will be Monday 7th September 2020. I will write 

soon with details about returning to school in September. 

I hope that you all have a relaxing weekend. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 

  

 


